
AGENDA 
ITEM 
 

             

 

SUBJECT: Consider approval of partnering with the City of Graham to create a parking 
lot area on district owned property north of the Lady Blues Softball Field. 
  

RATIONALE:  
 
In late July the district received the enclosed letter from the City of Graham requesting that 
we considering partnering to create a parking lot on a parcel of property owned by the 
GISD.  The property sits just north of the Lady Blues Softball field and is currently vacant.   
 
On Monday, August 31st, city and district officials met at the site to discuss the proposed 
project.  Per that discussion, we believe the project would be mutually beneficial for the 
district and community. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The administrations recommends the district partner with the City of Graham to create a 
parking lot on the district owned property and contribute up to $12,500 toward the cost of 
materials. 
 

CONTACT  PERSON(S): 
 
Sonny Cruse 
Don Davis  
    


